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Senator Helming Welcomes the Finger Lakes Community College Men’s Volleyball Team 
to the State Capitol 

 

 
 

 

Senator Pam Helming welcomed the Finger Lakes Community College Men’s Volleyball Team 
to the State Capitol. The Lakers made history by claiming their second consecutive NJCAA 
National Invitational Championship in a 3-1 victory over Monroe College. Senator Helming 
also recognized first-year head coach Steven Verbridge, who was named NJCAA 2024 Coach 
of the Year. 

Senator Helming was proud to commend the Lakers Men’s Volleyball Team and Coach 
Verbridge on their outstanding season and recognize them on the Senate floor.  

 

Senator Pam Helming pictured with the Finger Lakes Community College Men’s Volleyball team. 
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